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Meet the members of the President’s Student Advisory Council

Ricardo Torres
TECHNEWS WRITER

Wwith the diversity of the student
body at IIT, it may at times become a difficult
task to address the different issues facing
students. President Alan Cramb decided fo
create an organization that will represent
the different groups of students on campus
and assist him by vwoicing opinions, ideas, or
concerns that students have and work together
to create a solution.

The Presidents Student Adwvisory
Council met for their first meeting on
Thursday, October 25 The meeting was held
in the President’s executive conference room
on the nineteenth floor of the IIT Tower. The
students were invited to serve themselves food
a5 they were welcomed by President Cramb.
They then settled inside the conference
room and took their seats, President Cramb
welcomed them and thanked them for coming
to the meeting. Evervone then took their turn
to introduce themselves and who they will be
representing,

The members of the Presidents
Student Advisory Council are here to represent
the I[IT comrmunity, therefore, here they will be
introduced so that we may become familiar
of who we can turn to for assistance, Rahul

V. Wadhwani is a fourth-vear student of
electrical engineering and the current Student
Government  Association  President  Julie

Chandler is a graduate student in architectural
engineering representing graduate students.
Shameemah Fuseini-Codjoe iz a second-
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vear student of information technology and
management  representing  international

students. Leslie Lvons is a fourth-vear civil
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engineering student representing Greek life.
Ricardo Morales Torres is a second-year
business administration student representing

the Commuter Student Association. Jermiron
Ivlorris is a fifth-year industrial technology and
management student representing residence
life. Maila Opiangah is a third-vear architecture
student who was selected by the Dean of
Students. Subarno Saha is athird-year electrical
engineering student who will represent media
oroups at [I'T, and Quentin Shipley-Mellon
is a fourth-year civil engineering major
representing student athletics,

An  additional  five  members
were selected by the Student Government
Association to represent general student
interests at II'T. Dakota Betts is a fifth-year
student in architecture, Sung Min Choi Hong
is a fourth-year chemical engineering major,
Gabriel Conners is a third-vear social and
economic development policy major, Egle
Malinauskaite is a third-year biomedical
engineering  student, and  Cassandra
Eeineke-Ryskiewicz is a second-year in civil
engineering,

Feel free to greet them when vou
see them around campus and tell them about
vour concerns or ideas. The Presidents Student
Advisory Council is here for you.

Are you ready for the next
step Iin your career?

Graduate Open House
Thursday, November 12 | 5:30-7 p.m.

Downtown Campus
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